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Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· This week schools will receive United Ways 2-1-1 Alabama Connects postcards.  Be on the lookout for this information which will describe many services that are offered in our area. 
· ACCESS testing for our English Language Learners continues this week for our 1st-3rd graders. They will test from January 25-February 7. 
· This week, our Junior BETA Club will be collecting donations for the Autauga County tornado disaster relief. Please see our website for a list of needed items. 
· We sent home the Reading for Education fundraiser on Tuesday. This fundraiser will run until January 27th. Your child will get a prize when you send out 6 emails and write the code they give you on the envelope. Please return the envelope to your child’s teacher.
· Our next fundraiser will be from Domino’s. The information will be sent home Monday and it will end February 3rd. The cards are $15 each. When you buy a large pizza, you get one free online or pickup!
· 6th grade ads for the yearbook are on sale now. Forms were sent home Thursday. They will be on sale until Feb. 17th.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Parents, when dropping off your child at carpool, whether it is the McQueen Smith or Jay Street side, do not pass each other.  We know mornings can be tough getting everything done and making it to work on time.  However, it only takes one hurried decision for someone to get hurt. I appreciate your support.  
I hope you all have a wonderful afternoon, a fabulous week and Go Eagles!!


